
The orientation program was organised on 18th November 2020 by Department of Mathematics to
welcome the first year students. The event started with the college prayer followed by the welcome
speech by Ms. Mandeep Walia, TIC, Department of Mathematics. The teachers of the department
introduced themselves to the students. To familiarise the students with the college, a virtual tour of the
college was given to them. In the end, some useful tips about online teaching and their methods (Google
Classroom and Google Meet) were discussed  by Dr. Meena Baweja.


